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Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Responsible use of the Internet 
 

As part of pupils’ curriculum enhancement and the development of ICT skills; Swain House Primary School 
provides supervised access to the Internet. 
 

Although there have been concerns in the media about pupils having access to undesirable material, we 
have taken positive steps to deal with this in school.  Our school Internet access provider operates a filtering 
system that restricts access to inappropriate material.  We also teach the children how to stay safe when 
using the internet. Additionally the Internet Acceptable Use Policy that we use at Swain House Primary 
School encourages pupils to use ICT responsibly. 
 
 

Please find attached a copy of the Internet Acceptable Use Policy for your information.  Could you please 
complete and return the reply slip below to your child’s class teacher. 
 
Should you wish to discuss any aspect of Internet use please telephone me to arrange an appointment. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 

Mrs Clare Pugh 
Headteacher 
 

________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Internet Access 
 
Parent/guardian’s permission     Pupil’s agreement 
I give permission for access to the I agree to follow the Internet Acceptable  
Internet on the terms set out in the  Use Policy. 
above letter. 
 
Signed____________________________   Signed __________________________ 
 
Print name __________________________   Print name _______________________ 
 
Date ____________________________    Class ____________________________ 


